Bathampton
Primary School
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Thank you to everyone who supported our school
quiz in March at which we raised £450 that will go
towards improvements to our school. Special thanks
go toour quizmaster, Mr Johnny Branston, who
kindly gave up his Friday evening, and to Sunita and
Raj (grandparents to Dillon and Lucas Pike) for
supplying us with authentic Indian snacks during the
interval. They were delicious!

This year we shall be joining forces with the local
community for an extra special Summer Fair to
celebrate the Queen's Diamond Jubilee. It will be
held on Saturday 16th June and will be a day to
remember, so please put it in your diary, and join us
in the festivities.

If you think you can spare a little time to help us with
the organisation, or have any ideas or
suggestions for the event, please come along to our
planning meeting on Monday 23rd April at school, or

contact Sue Christley or Hannah Isaac. We would
love to hear from you.

Diary Dates
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